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The Formentera Council and the seniors' club of la Mola (Associació de Majors del Pilar de la
Mola) will form a partnership to oversee programming at la Casa del Poble, the town's social
centre. According to the terms of the agreement, signed earlier today by CiF president Jaume
Ferrer and Associació president Jaume Escandell, the Council will grant the seniors' club use of
the centre for the planning of cultural and social events. The club will also receive a yearly sum
of €6,000 to cover a portion of the cultural centre's operating costs.

  

Until now the seniors' club has been in charge of a part of la Casa del Poble programming, but
under the new partnership agreement, the Associació de Majors will oversee all of the activities
at the centre except the computer lab and office space the Council uses to manage island
initiatives. According to Ferrer, the new partnership is a direct response to requests made by
residents of the area. Escandell expressed his gratitude for what he sees as a vote of
confidence from the Council and promised the local social centre will soon see more
programming, not just for la Mola residents, but for the island at large. Councillor of social
services Vanessa Parellada was also present at the signing. She stressed that strong local
associations like the Associació de Majors are an important to the island and crucial to ensuring
a vibrant local community in la Mola.
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